
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



SCRIPTURE STUDY 
On Monday at 7.30pm in the 
Library,  Fr Bruno will contin-
ue his exploration of the Scrip-
tures. All are welcome. 
 
SAINTS AND SCONES 
This term there will be a 
chance to meet saints particu-
larly associated with mercy - 
over a delicious cream tea! 
This week: Saint Catherine of 
Siena. Sr Ann’s office, 4.30pm 
Sunday. 
 
MEDICAL ETHICS 
GROUP 
For medics and others to dis-
cuss issues of Catholic ethical 
and moral theology, meeting 
on Tuesday in the Library at 
7.00pm. 
 
FISHER SOCIETY AGM 
The Committee of Students 
who organise events, both spir-
itual and social, at Fisher 
House, will hold the Society 
AGM on Sunday 7 February, 
at 12.00. This will include 
elections to the Committee. If 
you would like to stand for the 
committee, and in particular 
stand for one of the offices 
(including Chair), please con-
tact one of the chaplains. 
 
GRADSOC TRIP TO  
NORWICH 
Saturday 6 Feb. Please contact 
Michael Loy on mpal2 if inter-
ested. 
 

BOOK SALE 
There will be a sale of discontin-
ued books from the library after 
11.00am Mass next Sunday. Pro-
ceeds will go to CAFOD. 
 
CATHOLICISM FOR THE CU-
RIOUS 
Fr Mark has to be in London to-
morrow, and so there will be no 
CfC this week. Next week: Libera-
tion Theology. 
 
PILGRIMAGE TO 
WALSINGHAM  
In each diocese, there has been 
designated a ‘Door of Mercy’, and 
the ancient shrine of Walsingham 
has one. There will be a day pil-
grimage to Walsingham on 14 
March, with Mass, a talk by the 
shrine Rector, and a visit to the 
ruins of the medieval priory. Cost 
£10. Please let Fr Mark know on 
ml709. 
 
YEAR OF MERCY 
Available outside the chapel: 53 
ways to show Mercy during this 
year - a useful practical guide. 

CONGRATULATIONS 
Denis Keefe, Ambassador to Ser-
bia and former chairman of the 
Fisher Society, was made a Com-
panion of the Order of St Michael 
and St George in the Queen’s New 
Year’s Honours. 

VESPERS FOR THE WEEK 
OF PRAYER FOR CHRIS-
TIAN UNITY 
On Friday, at 7.30pm, there will 
be a celebration of Vespers for 
the Week of Prayer for Christian 
Unity. The preacher will be the 
Revd Dr James Hawkey, Dean of 
Clare College. All are welcome. 
This replaces the usual 7.30pm 
Mass. 
 
COLLEGE MASSES 
Mass at Churchill: next Tues-
day at 6.30pm. 
Mass at St John’s: next Satur -
day at 12.30pm - this will be a 
votive Mass of St John Fisher, 
followed by a short tour to see his 
statue, and a drinks reception. 
Please note that this Mass will 
take the place of the usual 
1.05pm Fisher House Mass. 
Further Masses this term: 
Tuesday 2 Feb: Robinson 
Wednesday 17 Feb: Queens’ 
Thursday 25 Feb: Pembroke 
 
MUSLIMS AND CHRISTIANS 
Wednesday 20 at 6.30pm at the 
Muslim College, St Paul’s Road. 
Fr Dan Madigan SJ will speak on: 
“Will we ever understand each 
other: Muslims and Christians in 
the 15/21 century.” 
 
BURNS NIGHT 
The GradSoc will be serenading 
the Haggis on Wednesday 20th. 
Please see noticeboard for details. 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY 
We are considering introducing 
a children’s liturgy at 11.00am 
Mass. This would involve pro-
cessing with young children to 
the Fisher Room, and engaging 
them with readings and activites 
adapted to their age. The chil-
dren would re-join the main 
congregation at the Offertory. 
We need volunteers to form a 
rota - students, young parents, 
senior members are welcome. If 
you would like to take part in 
this, please contact Fr Mark on 
ml709 
 
SACRED LINEN 
Volunteers are needed to wash 
the altar cloths each week—not 
a great burden, but needing to 
be done regularly. Please con-
tact Fr Mark on ml709 if you 
can form part of the rota. 
 
COMPANIONS OF THE OR-
DER OF MALTA 
On Sunday 31 January, there 
will be an evening presentation 
on the work of the Companions, 
and opportunities for becoming 
a member. 


